
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 
Phone:  330-753-2019 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 
Stan King and Rachael Oyer, Caring Team                                      Worship: 10:30 am 
Welcome to all visitors! May you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God.  
 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 
	
Focus	Statement:	How	does	faith	impact	our	prayer,	“Give	us	this	day	our	
daily	bread?”	Has	there	ever	been	anything	you	couldn’t	provide	for	yourself?	
How	did	that	affect	you?	
	
GATHERING	
	 Prelude:			 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 					Susan	Moyer	
	 Welcome	and	Announcements	
	 Call	to	Worship	
	 Singing:			HWB	#	112		O	Lord,	our	Lord,	how	majestic		 	 			Hank	Rossiter	
	 	 			 	 HWB	#46	I	Sing	the	Mighty	Power	
	 Offering	
	 Response:	He’s	Got	the	Whole	world	in	his	hands	
	

HEARING	GOD	
	 Children’s	time:		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																			Hannah	Troyer	
	 Scripture:		Luke	11:3,	Luke	12:	49-56	
	 Sermon:				Give	us	this	day	our	daily	bread				 	 	 										Marilyn	Rossiter	
	

RESPONDING	
	 Singing:		STJ	#95	I	want	to	walk	as	a	child	of	the	light	
	 Sharing	of	sermon	responses,	introduction	of	guests,	joys,	concerns	
	 Pastoral	Prayer	
	

SENDING	
	 Singing	HWB	#413	Faith	of	the	martyrs		
	 Blessing	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 ffffffffffffffffffffffffff  
 

THIS	MORNING 
	 Greeters:	LaVerne	Yousey	&	Phil	Moyer	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
						Nursery:	Hazel	Boyle	&	Leah	Kamp	
						Worship	Planners:	Julia	Beyeler	&	LaVerne	Yousey/Marilyn	Rossiter	
 

LAST	WEEK	
	 	 Attendance:		40				 		 General	Offering:	$1,123		Jubilee:	$30	
	

THIS	WEEK	
• Sun,	Aug.	21	Cynthia	Mason,	followed	by	potluck	
	

COMING	EVENTS	
• Sat,	Aug	27:	Outside	work	day	
• Aug.	28	Back	to	School	Sunday	
• Sat,	Sept	17,	Community	Pig	Roast	
• Sun,	Sept	25:	Potluck	followed	by	baby	shower	for	Janine	&	Mike	

McDowell	
• Oct	22:	BACM	Annual	Dinner	&	Silent	Auction	
	

ANNOUNCEMENTS	
	

Marilyn's	 hours	 this	 week	 will	 be	Tuesday,	 Aug.	 16th,	 3-5	 and	Friday,	 Aug.	
19	3-5.	Call/email/text	for	time	with	Marilyn.	
	

Remember	 to	 email	 or	 call	Marilyn	 or	Wanda	with	 any	 announcements	 or	
prayer	 requests	 that	 you	 would	 like	 listed	 in	 the	 bulletins	 on	 Sunday	 by	
Thursday	evening	of	each	week.	
	

Does	anyone	have	Marilyn's	Voice	Bible?	She	is	missing	it.	
	

CHANGE	COMING	 IN	SEPTEMBER	–	Back	by	popular	demand,	we	are	going	
to	 be	 flip-flopping	 our	 Sunday	 school	 and	 morning	 worship	 times.		 So,	
beginning	 on	 September	 4th,	 we	 will	 have	 our	 morning	 Worship	 Service	
at	9:30	am	and	Sunday	School	will	begin	10:45	am.		Mark	your	calendars!	
	

A	 baby	 shower	 for	 Janine	 and	 Mike	 is	 planned	 for	 September	 25,	 after	 a	
potluck	lunch.	They	are	registered	at	61	Surplus	and	Amazon.com.	61	Surplus	
is	 located	 in	Berlin	and	proceeds	are	donated	 to	orphanages	overseas.	Gift	
cards	 can	 be	 purchase	 by	 calling	 330-893-5800.	 To	 start	 building	 Baby	
McDowell’s	library,	please	bring	a	book	instead	of	a	card.	
	

We	would	like	to	share	our	love	and	gratitude	for	the	wonderful	send	off	you	
gave	us.	Your	prayers	have	carried	us	safely	 to	our	new	home.	 -Rachel	and	
Mel.			Their	new	address	is:	
	 PO	Box	53	
	 26352	Sheldon	St	
	 Kittredge,	CO	80457	
	



The	Hartville	Thrift	Shoppe	has	an	opening	 for	a	 full-time	General	Manager	
to	be	responsible	for	the	daily	operations	of	this	thrift	shop	raising	funds	for	
Mennonite	 Central	 Committee.	 Responsibilities	 include	 donation	
management,	 volunteer	 coordination,	 retail	 operations,	 promotion	 and	
planning.	For	more	information	and	to	submit	a	resume,	contact	Phil	Stauffer	
at	pstauffer@gentlebrook.org.		
	

MCC	School	Kits:	Remember	to	be	gathering	school	kit	supplies	for	children	
around	the	globe	(MCC)	to	bring	for	Sunday,	August	28th,	Back	to	
School	Sunday.	Include	these	items:	
• 4	spiral	or	perforated	notebooks	(8	1⁄2	x	10	1⁄2	in	and	70	sheets)	
• 8	unsharpened	pencils	
• 1	ruler	(flat,	flexible	plastic;	indicating	both	30	cm	and	12	in)		
• 12	colored	pencils	(in	packaging)		
• 1	large	pencil	eraser	
Donations	 will	 also	 be	 accepted,	 and	MCC	 will	 use	 the	 money	 to	 buy	 the	
items	needed	in	bulk.	Designate	your	check	MCC	School	Kits.	
	

BACM:	Bring	canned	meat	and	dish	soap	for	the	month	of	August	and	drop	
into	 the	box	by	our	white	giving	 tree.	You	may	bring	other	 food	or	grocery	
supplies	also.	It	would	be	helpful	to	get	into	the	habit	of	buying	a	few	extra	
items	when	you	do	your	grocery	shopping.	
	

MENNONITE	 MISSION	 PRAYER	 REQUEST:	 Mennonite	 Mission	 Network	
partners	 in	Mongolia	request	prayer	for	a	smooth	government	transition	as	
the	main	opposition	party,	Mongolian	People's	Party,	won	the	parliamentary	
elections	on	June	30.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


